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Whitesville Public Library
500 Main St.; PO Box 158, 607-356-3645
www.whitesvillelibrary.org
whitesville@stls.org








There is one vacant position on the board. This position will end in June, 2025, at which time you can choose to run again.   If you would like to fill that contact Karen or Gay.  Board meetings are the third Tuesday of each month at 6:00 pm.  The public is welcome to attend.  
The library is the recipient of a grant from the Manley Foundation.  This grant is awarded through the Key Bank in memory of F. T. and Anna C. Manley.  The security system has been installed making our property more secure.    
We had a grand celebration for Smokey Bear’s Birthday.  Attendees enjoyed a story on Smokey’s history, games, crafts and a birthday cake in his honor.
On Tuesday, November 12th Annette Gill will be at the library from 2-5 to discuss Medicare benefits and insurance recipients may be eligible to reeive.   You may call the library to set up an appointment or you are welcome to walk-in.
Thank you to Sue Moyer for teaching a beginning crochet class.  All attendees enjoyed the class and want to learn more.   The 2nd session was November 20th.  At this time there are no more classes scheduled until after the holidays.  Watch our FB page for future dates. 
We had so much fun seeing nearly 100 children in their costumes as they chose books and a treat on Halloween.  Thank you for stopping by and visiting us.  
On Saturday, December 14th from 6-9 we will hold our annual Family Game and Craft Night at the fire hall.  Plans include crafts, games, snacks, gifts and a special visit.  Please pre-register by calling, emailing or on our FB page to be sure we have enough for everyone.  There will be something for all family members to enjoy. 
The library received a grant from the Association of Rural, Small Libraries.  This grant included games teaching chlldren about money.  It also included playaways with pre-loaded games.   The playaways are available to for check-out with your library card.
The library also received a grant from the Coordinated Outreach Services Advisory Council.   This grant will allow us to hold programs and craft classes at the OFA Senior Center.    Contact the library if you are intersted in joining these classes. 
Dates to Remember:
December                                                                                              January
Saturday     14     Game/Craft Night     6:00 pm                                    Wednesday      1    Closed for New Year’s Day
Tuesday      17     Board Meeting         6:00 pm                                    Tuesday         21   Board Meeting       6:00 pm
Tuesday      24     Closed for Christmas Eve
Wednesday 25     Closed for Christmas Day[image: ]
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